
From the Pastor 
 

Wow!  What a great night we had this past Sunday for the Oakwood 
Cookout. I didn't hardly sleep Sunday night because I was so excited.  
The weather couldn't have been any better and we had a great crowd 
of both church members and Oakwood residents.  
 

I was so proud to see so many church members there meeting new 
people and renewing old friendships.  We were a church that Loved 
God, Loved Others, and Served Together in a great way.  Church, as 
long as we stay committed to those three things like we did this past 
Sunday night, God is going to bless our efforts for Him.   
Dix River is the next neighborhood where we will host a cookout on 
the last Sunday of this month.  We will still meet here the week before 
to pass out doorhangers and then be ready to go with the cookout that 
next week.  After seeing the involvement of the church and the 
neighborhood we were in this past week, I'm excited for the next one! 
 

Keep our students and teachers in prayer as they are getting ready for 
a new school year to begin this next week.  We will have our special 
Educators Service this coming Sunday.  It will be a great time of 
praying our teachers into the new school year.  Don't miss it! 
  

       Bro. Justin 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

From the Mailbox: 
 

 Thank you from the bottom of our hearts for all the loving years. We 
thank you for the gifts and all the memories. You are our family. We love each 
of you.  
       

      Troy & Rita 
 
Thank you for trusting me with the tasks of God and being your deacon.  
       

      Always in Loving Service,  
      Troy 
 
 

 

OCC Shoebox Needs  
 

Toothbrushes (need 121) 
Spiral notebooks (need 203) 
Brushes and/or combs (215) 

Markers, color pencils, or crayons (need 188) 
Pencils (need  76) 

Cups (need 43) 
New or gently used stuffed animals 

Hair accessories 
 

Thanks to those who have given. This list has been updated to 
reflect those contributions. We also appreciate the “little extras” 
that have been brought in. As you can see, we have a long way to 
go to meet our goal of filling 250 boxes. Your help is needed and 
appreciated. 
 

 

 

AUGUST 22 

Bus leaves at 9:00 AM 

Tickets $8.00 
 

Contact  

Phil @ 606-669-0474 or 

Stuart @ 606-669-0395  

for tickets 

 
The Co-Ed 3 Sunday School class will meet in the 
sanctuary this week (August 11) instead in their 
usual spot (the CLC lobby) so that preparations can 
be made for the DYW Fundraiser Meal. 
 

 

Fall Women's Bible Study 
“One in a Million” 

By Priscilla Shirer 
 

Ladies mark your calendars for this upcoming Bible Study.  You 
will again have your choice of two groups/meeting times.   The 
Tuesday morning group begins September 3, 10:30 am-12  noon 
in the CLC lobby; Thursday evening group begins September 5, 
6:30-8:00 pm in the sanctuary. Each group will meet for 7 
sessions. Cost is $14.99 to cover cost of book Please make 
checks to Stanford Baptist Church. If the cost is a concern at all, 
please let your group leader know and allow our church to bless 
you! The books will be available for purchase at the first 2 class 
meetings (of each group). Come join us and feel free to invite  
a friend!  
 

 
The new school year is kicking off and so is 

our Wednesday night Kid’s Ministry! We get 

started back on August 14 at 6:30 with 

snacks, games, and fun! Don’t miss out on the 

new year. 



 
 

 Thanks to Becky and Laura Lee for their offertory of “Jesus Saves”. 
The Adult Choir (28 strong) sounded great on “Amazing Grace” (My Chains 
are Gone). 
 This Sunday we celebrate Educator’s Dedication. With school 
starting on August 14, we will have a service to dedicate bot our students 
and educators as they embark on another school year. We have 18 educators 
and one student that will be participating in this service. Kendall Smith will 
be playing our offertory. Special music by Lisa Johnson and Rachael Yaden. 
Our speakers will be Connie Howerton and Susan Johnson. This will be a 
wonderful service as we help kick-off 2019-20. 
 

      Have a great week! 
      Stuart 
 
 
This Sunday is our DYW Pasta Dinner Fundraiser. Salad, pasta, sauce, 
bread, homemade desserts, and drinks for the great price of $8.00, 10 & 
under $5.00. We will have tickets available before Sunday School and on 
your way over to the CLC. 
 
________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 

Mark Your Calendar: 
 

13 – Baptist Women, 4:00 PM, Christian Life Center 
14 – Business meeting, 7:00 pm 

19 – Commodity packing (9:30 AM) distribution (10:30 AM), LCBA,  
         Volunteers needed  
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        SERVING THIS WEEK 
                

Door Greeter: Judy Whittaker 
 

Deacon Greeters/ Deacons of the Week:  Donnie Sutherland front),      
                       Glenn Spoonamore (east), & Paul Playforth (west)  
 

 Van Driver: Kinney Noe (859-749-4128) 
 

Children's Church: Jenn Foster 
 

Nursery Workers: Donya Baker 
         

                        
          

         
                                  

             

     
  

 
  

 
 
                                              
 
   
   
                                              
 
 

                      
                             

 

Danny Adams 
Logan Baker 
Sharon Baker 
Marion D, Bastin 
Jeremy Boyle 
Lynette Brown 
Gary Brummett  
Reed Burton 
Jeff Carmicle 
Jax Crain 
Nell Deatherage  
Harriet & Calvin Denham 
Todd Denham  
Mary Jane Ervin 
Billie Ann Fletcher 
Randall Floyd 
Paul & Betty Greer 
Jamie Hatter 
John & Lavern Henderson 
Regina Henry 
Marilyn Huffman 
Buster James 
Odell Kirkpatrick 
Janet McNamara 
Eddie Middleton 
Myra Munday 
Mike Poynter 
Nancy Roller 
Dennis Rose 
Abby Scott 
Elaine Sebastian 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PRAYER LIST 
 

Tina Simpson 
Janice Southard 
Lee Speaks 
Kennedy Stamper 
Joe, Norma, & Lily States 
Terri Whitis Stewart  
Kayla Strong 
Susan Sullivan 
James & Ann Tate 
Eric, Emersyn, & Hailey           
Burke Taylor 
Robin Thompson 
Sheila Underwood 
Mary White 
Ronnie Wilcher 
Sharon Woods 
Gas line explosion victims 
Shooting victims & families 
Bereavement 
Wesley Toombs family 
Lisa Derringer family 
JoAnn Powell family 
Randall Pierce family 
Military 
Manning Belcher 
Barrett Curlis 
Jarred Johnson 
Missions 
Mark, Kayla & Jessica  
Upchurch 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Shut-ins 
Glen Davis 
Marjorie Gooch 
Maonia Jones 
Lou Martin 
Anne Nita Rankin 
Pauline Shearer 
Patricia Sinclair 
Stanford Care & Rehab 
Billie Sue Cornelius 
Ann Durham 
Millie Hundley 
Dora Shearer 
Landmark of Lancaster 
Sandy Austin 
Brenda Watts 
Morning Pointe 
Dorothy Robbins 
McDowell Place 
Bill & Betty Frazier 
Frances Young 
Parkview Manor 
Gladys Burnside 
Wilma McCulley 
Danville Centre for H & R 
Harold & Elizabeth Carrier 
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Musically Speaking 
Stuart Underwood, Minister of Music 

 
 

Dr. Ted Taylor 
 

 

A special service dedicating 

students and teachers 

SUNDAY, AUGUST 11 
4:00 PM – Church Council 

 
 

 

DIX RIVER 

COMMUNITY  

COOKOUT 
 

SUNDAY, AUGUST 25  
 6:00 PM 

 

 


